
Dear Editorial IJPN,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This paper has been selected by the 3rd B-ICON 2023 by Poltekkes Kemenkes Bengkulu to submit to IJPN.  

Herewith, I would like to submit the attached manuscript entitled “Mental Health of Indonesian Nurses Working in The Netherlands?” co-authored with Kabul, Muji, Novika Purnama Sari, for consideration of publication in the Indonesian Journal of Nursing Practices. We feel this is an important topic and believe our findings will be of interest to your journal’s readership.

This is an original manuscript that has not been published elsewhere and is not under editorial review for publication elsewhere. I will be serving as the corresponding author for this manuscript. All co-authors have reviewed the manuscript and approved the manuscript for submission. I will keep my co-authors informed of any information I receive.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. We very much hope this paper is suitable for publication in Indonesian Journal of Nursing Practices.


Sincerely, also on behalf of my co-authors,


Ferry Dwi Cahya Riftana
Email: ferrydwicahyariftana@gmail.com 

